REGISTRATION BUREAU FOR OFFICE WORKERS

OPERATED BY

THE YOUNG MEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION OF MONTREAL

IN CO-OPERATION WITH

THE MONTREAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AGENCIES

SUN LIFE BUILDING, MANSFIELD STREET (North Entrance)

MONTREAL

COMMITTEE

W. W. SOUTHAM
PAUL A. McFARLANE
LT.-COL. G. W. BIRKS
GEORGE HODGE
LESSLIE R. THOMSON
W. M. SMITH
DR. FRANK G. PEDLEY
J. W. BEATON
G. P. COSGRAVE
W. J. HOLLIDAY

September 12th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

As a member of the Special Committee on Unemployment of the Montreal Council of Social Agencies, you will be interested in the attached reports.

It is, of course, impossible to present any record of the many personal ways in which the Bureau is meeting and dealing with men and families individually. It is in this particular field, however, that the chief work is being done.

Yours sincerely,

Executive Secretary